October 15, 2015

To: U.S. Senators Johnny Isakson and David Perdue

Re: Dax Lopez nomination for federal judge

Senators, we write for the purpose of offering our strong and educated plea that any further consideration of
President Obama’s latest nomination for the federal bench in the Northern District of Georgia be ended.
Because of his eleven-year association with the anti-borders corporation known as “GALEO”, we
respectfully urge you to make it clear to the Judiciary Committee that Dax Lopez is unacceptable for

consideration as a federal judge.

GALEO has a long history of using the terms “Hispanic” and “Latino” as cover for the true goals of their
misnamed organization. Including marching in the streets of Atlanta demanding an end to enforcement of
our immigration laws and supporting another amnesty for illegal aliens, as an organization operated by
radical and race-baiting con artists, GALEO has a proven record of being active in opposition to immigration

enforcement.

We understand that public pressure since his nomination has resulted in Dax Lopez’s resignation as a
director on the board of GALEO. We also note that he did not resign when GALEO attacked Cobb Police,
the Cobb sheriff, the Gwinnett sheriff and multiple state officials for the offense of merely trying to protect

Georgians from the ravages of criminal illegal aliens.

We also note that Lopez did not resign from GALEO when they took and active role in opposing voter ID,
passage of state laws aimed at preserving jobs and benefits for legal residents or joining the SPLC and the
ACLU in a lawsuit against existing state law (HB 87- 2011) designed to encourage illegal aliens to migrate

out of Georgia.

Dax Lopez has shown us his core values, including when he helped raise funds for GALEO’s mission of

fighting against voter ID in our state.



We respectfully point out that most Hispanics, including in our our diverse and growing membership, are not
opposed to strong, secure borders, immigration enforcement or English as our official language. It appears

from his actions that Dax Lopez is out of the mainstream.

We hope your judgment will be that Dax Lopez is no conservative and is unsuitable for consideration for the

position for which the Obama administration has nominated him.

Please use your authority under the “blue slip” process to reject Dax Lopez for federal judge.

Respectfully submitted,

Dahlys Hamilton
Founder/ Chair

Hispanic Patriots



